
From: Peter Doggett [mailto ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 20:58 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to object to the plans, reference above, to stop up/divert the road along Princes 
Parade.   

 
I believe this will add to the congestion in the Seabrook Road area, and the reduction in 

parking will move people looking to park to the local residential roads causing more 

congestion and safety issues. 
 

The recent fuel shortage has demonstrated the need and viability of maintaining Princes 
Parade as an alternative route to the west.  Sadly the fuel station congestion experienced 

lately at the Seabrook filling station is unlikely to be a one-off event in the coming years. 

 
Please add these views in objection to the proposed re-routing of this important part of our 

local infrastructure. 
 

Regards 

Peter Doggett 
 




